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About this Newsletter 
This newsletter provides information about the 3501 
San Ysidro Way Drainage Project. If you have 
additional questions, please contact the department 
staff listed on the right. A project map is printed on the 
back of this newsletter for your reference. 

 

Background 
The project will repair the deteriorated storm drain 
pipe connecting the two inlets on the east side of Watt 
Avenue at the San Ysidro Way intersection. The 
project came about after the storm drain pipe was 
exposed during the installation of the new water pipe 
in San Ysidro Way and the extensive deterioration was 
revealed. We are fast-tracking the project to ensure the 
work is completed before the planned street overlay 
work on Watt Avenue later this summer.   

 

Project Description 
The project will remove & replace the deteriorated 
pipe connecting the two inlets.  The work will occur 
within the northbound bike lane on Watt Avenue. We 
estimate construction will take two weeks with work 
hours of 8am-3:30pm. The contractor will stage 
equipment on San Ysidro Way during the day.  
Residents should expect construction noise and traffic 
impacts during the project.  
 
 

 

 

 

Quality Control 
County Construction Management and Inspection 
Division will manage the field work and inspections for 
the project.  David Phillips will be the construction 
inspector. He will resolve most field issues and ensure 
the work meets the design plans and specifications. 
Eyad Almasri will be the Resident Engineer overseeing 
construction and handling major field issues. 

 

Project Schedule  
• Begin construction – July 15, 2024 
• End construction – July 26, 2024 
All dates are tentative and subject to change 

In addition, project information is available online at 
www.saccodwr.org (search: 3501 San Ysidro Way 
Drainage Project), or by scanning the QR Code 
below.  

For More Information, 
Please Contact:  
 
David Bolen 
Project Engineer, (916) 874-8645 
E-mail: mailto:bolend@saccounty.gov 
 
Eyad Almasri 
County Construction Management, (916) 879-3612 
E-mail: almasrie@saccounty.gov 
 
Marcus Gumm 
Contractor, North Star, (530) 682-3951 
Email: marcus@northstarinc.com 
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